
COUNCIL – 16 NOVEMBER 2022 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Cllr David Snowdon to ask Cllr Jan 

Goodeve, the Executive Member for 

Planning and Growth 

Could the Executive Member please make a statement about the 

future of Launchpad once the Old River Lane works commence? 

Question 2 Cllr Ben Crystall to ask Cllr Jan Goodeve, 

the Executive Member for Planning and 

Growth 

In May this year the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 

ruled that all Grade II listed and most Grade II* listed properties 

can install solar panels without seeking listed building consent. In 

an order applying the change, the council said solar panels "would 

appear as an honest and clearly modern intervention, and 

normally read as part of the equipment necessary to service the 

uses conducted within the building", similar to water tanks, 

television aerials and other equipment.  

Will East Herts Council introduce a similar change? 

 


